
SEDGEMOOR DISTRICT COUNCIL IS CONSULTING ON THE PROPOSED SUBMISSION 
LOCAL PLAN. 

ALL COMMENTS RECEIVED DURING THIS STAGE WILL BE SUBMITTED ALONGSIDE THE 
PLAN FOR CONSIDERATION BY AN INDEPENDENT INSPECTOR AT A PUBLIC 

EXAMINATION.

LOCAL PLAN CONSULTATION
VILLAGE HALL
CANNINGTON

23RD FEBRUARY 2PM TO 6PM

Local Plan Consultation

Proposed Submission Local Plan

Regulation 19 Consultation


